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The Legislative Council Select Committee inquiring into the ownership of TasWater.  The 

Inquiry is conducting additional public hearings in Hobart on Wednesday 18 October and 

Thursday 19 October 2017. 

 

A list of witnesses is attached and is also available on the Committee website. 

 

 

For further information: Hon Rosemary Armitage MLC –(03) 6212 2353 
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Legislative Council Select Committee 

TasWater Ownership 

 

Public Hearings Schedule 

 

Wednesday 18 October 2017, Committee Room 1, Parliament House, Hobart 

 

1.10 pm Hon Peter Gutwein MP, Treasurer 

 

Thursday 19 October 2017, Committee Room 1, Parliament House, Hobart 

 

9.30 am Wes Ford, Director, Environmental Protection Agency (via teleconference) 

 


